
I'm a Reiki practioner and getting certified to be a Holographic healer in Hillsboro Oregon.  I would like to voice my opinion on 
HB2493 in which I  opposed  to. I don't believe that it is necessary to start licensing and be governed by State agencies for 
individuals who provide alternative well-being care.
Thank you,
Sincerely,
Denise Janisko 


